

Kuranda Community Precinct Advisory Committee

Minutes of Tuesday 5th September 2017 – 4.30pm

Kuranda Community Precinct

Present: Cr Nipper Brown, John Robinson, Mandy Dewey, Arch McArthur, John Baskerville, Maggie Herbohn, Joseph Corbin (Director-LA3)

Minute Taker : Mandy Dewey

Apologies : Amy Philips, Mayor Tom Gilmore

Attending to Agenda Item 9 before Business Arising, so Joseph doesn't have to hang around

Item		Action
9	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 3 applications for consultancy, LA3 has been engaged • 10 groups for targeted consultation via workshop, invite Claude Burnside : • Arts – Kate Prynne, Henri Hunzinger • DTAC – Barry Hunter has not replied • Kuranda Conservation – Jax Bergensen • Envirocare – Happy to assist with ID of trees, Mandy explained student planting of bush tucker garden, perhaps EC can ID these? • Library – follow up • History – small group formed • Neighbourhood Centre – Flexicare Mareeba – Virginia Carr (advocate for people with disabilities) • Seniors – Grace Richards • Sport & Rec – Ngoonbi – no reply • Kids & young parents – Paula Castle (Playgroup Qld) • Garden Club – Angela Martin, Debbie Maslowski • Planning for workshop – half day, 2pm-5pm, 20th or 27th Oct, walk around precinct, afternoon tea & supper (MANDY), send pre-packs to participants (AMY), professional services (AMY), Chair/Facilitate (AMY) 	<p>John R. Arch</p> <p>John B/Amy Maggie</p> <p>John B. Nipper John B.</p>
4	<u>Previous Minutes</u> : Moved by John Robinson, Seconded by Cr Nipper Brown	<i>CARRIED</i>
	<u>Business Arising from Previous Minutes :</u> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Mullungu – not commenced yet • Touch footy – no reply • Use of tuckshop to provide food – not heard of again • Tuckshop – come back to • Pics/plans – no progress • Cultural sign – Barry Hunter – no response as yet 	<p>Amy Nipper</p> <p>John B.</p>
5	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Request to use space for new Exec. Officer of Tourism Kuranda, group agreed if temporary 	
6	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Pedestrian gate – next meeting 	Amy
7	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Covered in Item 9, Maggie gave some more info 	Maggie
8	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Upgrade for casual hire 	
10	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Claude asked if agreeable to erecting a 'Frog Friendly' sign (via Envirocare Frog Workshop). All agree 	
11	Tuesday 3rd October	
	Meeting closed – 6.20 pm	